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As you will see from pictures on Pg3 our chil-
dren continue to make a great start to their 
time at SJF. This week they have enjoyed play-
ing together in the outdoor classroom as well 
as beginning their journey in phonics learning 
(as you will have seen from the letters they are 
adorned with).  

To mark the completion of our SJF family a re-
minder that at 12pm tomorrow at St John Fish-
er School we will celebrate our annual Welcome 
Mass. The church is at the heart of all we do 
and therefore it would be great to see as many 
of our existing and our new families coming to-
gether in this special celebration. Children do 
not need to wear school uniform and our 
new PTFA committee have kindly offered to 
supply refreshments after Mass. Please do at-
tend if at all possible.  

Also on Pg3 are just a few images from this 
weeks Yr4 residential trip to Walton Firs. De-
spite some rather soggy conditions the children 
had an amazing time and all the staff were very 
impressed with the teamwork and leadership 
skills shown by all. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  

Week Beginning – 25th Sept 

5STNN Swimming lessons all week 

Monday 25th 

YN/YR Parent Workshop: Supporting Your 

Child’s Emotional Wellbeing—8:45am 

PTFA meeting—7:30pm (St Cecilia’s classroom) 

Tuesday 26th 

Full Governing Body Meeting 

Wednesday 27th 

Thursday 28th 

YrR Phonics Information Session—6:30pm 

Friday 29th 

Nasal Flu Vaccines—YrR-Yr6 

Letters Home: 
Author Visit & Creative Arts Class—whole school 
Theatre Trip—Yr6 
Flu Vaccinations—YrR-Yr6 
Parents’ Forum—Whole school 
Class Communications—Whole school 
How to Access Google Classroom—YrR 
Phonics Information Session—YrR 
DT Project—Yr3 
Half Tem Clubeady YrR-Yr6 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Ethan P, River F, Lillian McQ, Alexandra 

M, Frankie W, Daniel G, Leonardo M,  

Liam DeC G, Constanca DeM,  

Florence D’C, Remy D’C, Dylan N, 

Vanessa N, Gabriel C, Nicolas L,  

Emilia M, Isla P. 

YrR-Yr6 IMPORTANT REMINDER: 

Consent for the flu vaccine to be administered in 
school on 29th September by the Schools Im-

munisation Team must be completed online by 
SUNDAY 24th SEPTEMBER 

See Pg2 for full details and additional  
information sent home on 20th September. 



FAO YrR—Yr6  

Parents and carers 



 

  
Our Reception children have enjoyed 

getting to know each other and 

learning to play together. 

Yr4 at Walton Firs 



Did you know...? 

You can access FREE online workshops during evenings and lunchtimes to help 
support your child’s mental health and wellbeing. Over 3,500 parents signed 
up in 2022-23 and over 99% would recommend the workshops to friends and 
families! 

Please use the link below to view the Wellbeing For All page on the school 
website: 

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/
ALL-Primary-Parent-Webinars-Poster-2324.-Education-Wellbeing-Service-
1.pdf  

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/ALL-Primary-Parent-Webinars-Poster-2324.-Education-Wellbeing-Service-1.pdf
https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/ALL-Primary-Parent-Webinars-Poster-2324.-Education-Wellbeing-Service-1.pdf
https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/ALL-Primary-Parent-Webinars-Poster-2324.-Education-Wellbeing-Service-1.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

We currently have peripatetic teachers 
from Merton Music Foundation visiting 
our school to teach children on the fol-
lowing instruments: 
 
Piano (Monday & Friday)   

Drum kit (Thursday)  

Guitar (Tuesday) 

 

We may have spaces available, so if you 
are interested in your child learning an 
instrument, please see details below: 

https://mmf.org.uk/mertonschools/ 

Scroll down to St John Fisher for more in-
formation. 

Once registered, MMF will be in touch re-
garding availability and waiting list status. 

 

This week, some of the Yr 6 Chaplains attended a 'Start of 
New Year Mass' at St George's Cathedral in Southwark dio-
cese. Yet again, the chaplains were great representatives for 
St John Fisher School. They returned to school with a candle 
blessed by the Bishop, which is on our altar in the main hall.  

https://mmf.org.uk/mertonschools/






 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

11th September 2023  

Class 
Week  

commencing 

11/09/23 

Week  

commencing 

04/09/23 

St Rose 100.00 98.90 

St Elizabeth 94.10 92.70 

St Susanna 96.00 100.00 

St Helena 96.70 94.40 

St Francis 98.60 94.00 

St Ignatius 100.00 100.00 

St Nicholas 97.20 92.80 

St Hugh 97.50 100.00 

St James 99.30 90.70 

St Osmund 99.60 94.60 

St Teresa 98.70 94.40 

St Ninian 98.60 96.60 

St Aidan 96.50 98.70 

St Scholastica 98.60 100.00 

Overall 98.00 96.30 

Best Classes: St Rose & St Ignatius 

St Scholastica -  Bella H 

St Aidan -  Tamara W 

St Ninian - Isabelle H 

St Teresa -  Alex D’C 

St James -  Florence M 

St Osmund - Connor C 

St Hugh -  Alfie LG 

St Nicholas - Lucy B 

St Francis -  Jamie McC 

St Ignatius – Quinn M 

St Susanna -  Callum FF 

St Helena -  Tadgh T 

St Elizabeth - Marcus O 

St Rose -  Jemima A 

Nursery - Sophie P 

These pupils have  

participated in our 

school community 

 
 

This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 

** Sebastian TC ** 
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